
  

   

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

We would like to remind you that on 23.03.16 Simon Leigh will visit the school to talk to Years 9,10,11,12 on the 

subject of Drugs Education. I am sure you will agree that this is a very important issue for boys to be informed about 

and consider. 

 

We are offering this talk to all boys in these year groups free of charge. As you can imagine, the cost is considerable. 

We would greatly appreciate a voluntary contribution of £2 towards costs if you are able to do so. 

 

There are still places available for a talk to parents at 6pm on the same evening. Tickets for this talk are £5 and we 

hope to see as many of you as possible there. 

 

Kind regards 

Mrs H Taylor 

Head of Lower School 

 


